
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Grawe, William R SES <William.R.Grawe@uscg.mil> 
Date: Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 7:57 AM 
Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] OSLTF expiration 
To: Richard Steiner <richard.g.steiner@gmail.com> 

Happy New Year to you Rick, 

The 9 cent a barrel tax that funds the OSLTF did expire on 12/31/18.  As you know it also expired last 
year and was reinstated in March.  It’s unclear if that same result will happen this year.  The current 
balance of the OSLTF, based on an 31 December Treasury report, is $6,722,234,251. 

Keep warm, 

  

Bill Grawe 

NPFC 
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